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Don E. Crabtree 
Route 1, Box 39 
Kimberly, Idaho, 83341 

Dear Don: 

March 20, 1970 

I was ver:, pleased to hear the you will be able 
to take a look at the Avonlea points from the Gull Lake 
Site, Saskatchewan. Specimens EaOd-3/62 &74 came £ran 
the surface above the site in the area where the bison 
drive occured so there is no real provenience. 

Four specimens are from the excavation project: 

EaOd-1/ 1269 Layer 26 ( dated A .D. 660 ~ 6o) 
EaOd-1/ 1686 Layer 28 no date 
EaOd.-1/ 1172 Layer 31a (dated A.D. 210 ! 6o) 

! 1928 Layer 31a ( " u " Q 

You can return the points to me in care of the 
above address. 

Thanks for the information on the new books. I was 
in Paris last summer for the DQUA Congress and got in 
on the sessions sponsored by UNESCO on the Origin of 
modern Man. Prof. Bordes did a marvelous job or 
chairing the sessions and did not loose his cool once. 
The Africans were putting undue pressure on him and the 
Russians were not being too helpful. 

Sincerely yours, 

10111 
Thomas F. Kehoe 
Associate Curator of 
Anthropology 


